

VanRIMS No.: 11-2400-10

RTS 07243

MEMORANDUM

April 10, 2008

TO:

Mayor and Council

CC:

Judy Rogers, City Manager

Jody Andrews, Deputy City Manager James Ridge, Deputy City Manager

Syd Baxter, City Clerk

Laurie Best, Director of Corporate Communications

FROM:

Brent Toderian, Director of Planning

SUBJECT:

EcoDensity Next Steps - Recommendations on Timing and Consultation

On Feburary 26, 2008 City Council received a report from the Director of Planning with the following:

RECOMMENDATION

A. THAT, after completion of the EcoDensity Special Council meeting, Council instruct the Director of Planning to report back with revisions to the draft Charter and draft Initial Actions, in response to public input received.

The Special Council meeting concluded on April 3. Council decided at that time to defer any decisions until the next Council meeting on April 15.

The Director of Planning puts forward the following for April 15 Council, in addition to Recommendation A above, to address issues of timing and opportunity for public comment on the report back:

CONSIDERATION

B. THAT staff report back to Council on May 27, 2008, with the report posted on the web by May 13, to provide 2 weeks for public review; and if there are delegation requests, a single special meeting time be set up in early June to hear all delegations.

OR

C. THAT staff report back on June 10, 2008 with the report posted on the web by May 13, to provide 4 weeks for public review; and that public comment be accepted through written submissions instead of delegations.

Brent Toderian
Director of Planning

Phone: 604.873.7698